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The Cyber Helpline - Parent and Student Guides 
 
The Cyber Helpline are a charitable organisation in the UK who are focussed on helping and supporting victims of cyber 
crime. There is a lot of useful information on their website, including a page full of guides and a wide range of topics from 
malware, cyber bullying and harassment, unauthorised access (e.g. if your gaming account has been hacked) and much 
more. All the guides are free and can be downloaded HERE. 

 

For Parents - Activities for Parents and Children 
 
As much as we do in school in relation to online safety, it is important that this continues at home. An understandable 
concern from many parents is that they don't know where to start, what conversations to have etc. Internet Matters have 
made available a series of 'things to do together' which includes things like, 'am I ready for a social media account', 'is it 
okay to.....' activities, an online safety agreement, 'what-if' scenarios and much more. 
 
All of these are free and you can see the full range HERE. If you wanted to take this a step further, you could possibly use 
these in your parental engagement strategy, sharing one topic or activity per week, slowly building up parents knowledge 
and confidence. 

 

Anto Social behaviour – advice to parents : 

 

https://www.safe4me.co.uk/parents/?tab=anti-social-behaviour 

 


